
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC 
34 Morgan Drive 
Norwood, MA  02062 
Toll Free: (866) 871-0356 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                   

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Robinwood Drive Resident – 
 
On March 3, 2015 Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC (“Algonquin”) received a 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity from the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) in Docket No. CP14-96-000 to build, own, 
operate and maintain a natural gas pipeline in Westwood, Dedham, and West 
Roxbury.  The construction activities for the West Roxbury Lateral (“Project”) 
include the construction of 4.2 miles of 16-inch pipeline and 0.8 miles of 24-inch 
pipeline, a Metering and Regulating station and related facilities.   
 
Construction of this project has started at several locations, including on Elm Street 
in Dedham, MA.  There will be NO CONSTRUCTION on Robinwood Drive.   
 
During construction there will not be a time when one outlet or the other from 
Robinwood Drive to Elm Street is not open.  For a brief period of time, one access 
point will be closed to traffic during the day time, leaving the other approach to 
Elm Street available for ingress/egress at the opposite end of Robinwood Drive. 
 
Should you have construction related questions, please call Algonquin’s 
Landowner Hotline at (866) 871-0356.  A Right of Way Representative will 
respond to your call as soon as practicable, but in any event within 48 hours.   
 
Again, there will be no construction on Robinwood Drive, and access to and from 
Elm Street will be maintained throughout pipeline construction.  
 
 
 
 


